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GENERAL 

 

HEALTH OFFICE:  When you are ill, you must get a pass from your teacher to come up to the Health 

Office.  It is there that contact will be made with your parents/guardians to arrange for you to go home.  

Do not call or text your parents or guardians from the classroom expecting to be summoned to the 

Health Office.   

 

MAKE UP PICTURE DAY! SEPTEMBER 23 RD If you didn't take your picture at registration, or are 

unhappy with the pictures you did take, come before school, Brunch or Lunch in H-1.  

 

PICK UP YOUR SCHOOL PICTURES in the ASB classroom—before school, brunch and lunch. 

 

MEETINGS 

 

CSF will be meeting in H1 at lunch TODAY. This is a mandatory meeting for all members.  

 

KEY CLUB—There is a Mandatory meeting Wednesday, September 25 in S-4.  Attendance will be taken. 

 

Student Task Force is a human right's club that is working to improve the rights of others in our 
world.  We will be meeting Tuesday at lunch in G-201.   

 

First official DFYIT meeting will be held at lunch Thursday, September 26.  Bring your lunch and join us 

in Room E4 - come join the fun - DFYIT is more than just a club, if is a lifestyle choice! 

 

SAVE THE DATE! GSA is having a meeting on October 3 in room C-4. We’ll be having a pot luck, so bring 

some food, if you can!  If you can’t, anyone is welcome to stop by!  Bring your friends and join the fun!  

Check out the bulletin outside the Student Resource Center for what this meeting topic is about and 

other GSA information.  Hope to see you there! 

 

SENIORS 

 

SENIORS!  The California State University (CSU) is proud to host its third annual CSU College Night 

on Tuesday, September 24, 2013, from 6:00 pm - 8:30 pm, at the Pasadena Convention Center, 300 E. 

Green Street, Pasadena, CA 91101.  Please take advantage of this once a year opportunity to meet and 

speak with representatives from all 23 CSU campuses. Informative workshops regarding admissions, 

financial aid, and the CSU Mentor application will also be offered! This free event is open to students, 

parents, families, and educators. (NOTE: Parking at the Pasadena Convention Center is $10/vehicle.) 
 



Are you interested in going to UCLA? For the first time, UCLA will be having a FALL OPEN HOUSE.  

You may tour the campus, learn more about applying for admission and financial aid, and hear about 

academic programs and student life at UCLA.   Saturday, September 28th--9:00 AM - 1:30 PM 

Pauley Pavilion, UCLA Campus--(Check In and light continental breakfast begins at 8:00 AM) 

Reservations are required, so please encourage your students to RSVP online at 

http://www.admissions.ucla.edu/events. 

 


